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18 February 2016
VIA EMAIL

Mr Robert Clark
Ministry of Business Innovation and Employment

Email: commerceact@mbie.govt.nz
Dear Mr Clark,

Targeted Review of the Commerce Act 1986

Please find attached a submission prepared by a Working Group of the Antitrust Committee
of the International Bar Association on the Targeted Review of the Commerce Act 1986
issued by the New Zealand Ministry of Business, innovation and Employment in November
2015.

The Co-chairs of the Merger Working Group and Officers of the Antitrust Committee of the
IBA would be delighted to discuss the enclosed submission in more detail, should that be of

interest.

Yours sincerely






